Important End-of-Year Information for Seniors
Good Afternoon Seniors and Senior Families,

Our senior Falcons are nearing the end of their high school journey! While we will be sad to see them go,
we are incredibly proud of all they have accomplished. As we approach this milestone, we want to share
some important end-of-year information with you and your student:

jor L Return
Monday, May 12th - Wednesday, May 14th

» Monday, May 12th; All day in the bookstore.
e Tuesday, May 13th: All day in the bookstore.
s  Wednesday, May 14th: 7:15 AM - 12:00 PM in the library.

Seniors are required to return their school-issued laptops and charging cords once they have completed
finafs.

e lLaptops must be powered on and signed in during check-in,
e Charging cords must be returned neatly wrapped.

Students who do not return their school-issued laptop will be charged a $250 fee, and those who fa:l to
return the charging cord will be charged a $35 fee, All fines and fees must be paid before ¢
Failure to do so may result in the student being unable to particrpate in graduat:on

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact an administrator at 480-575-2400,

Senior Final Exams
Monday, May 12th - Wednesday, May 14th

e  Monday, May 12th: Periods 0, 3, and €
o Tuesday, May 13th; Periods 1 and 5
o Wednesday, May 14th: Periods 2 and 4

Senior final exam days are full school days, and students_are expected to attend all scheduled classes.

Last Day of School for Seniors: Wednesday, May 14th, However, students must attend both the
parade and graduation practice in order to receive attendance hours. These events are
noen-negotiable and required for all participants. Please plan accordingly and ensure your presence
at both, Thank you for your attention to these details as we prepare to celebrate the Closs of 2025!




